
Dear Parents, 
I hope you have managed to stay warm and safe through this week’s cold winter weather. Please note: due to the cold 
weather, students are permitted to wear sweatpants under their uniform skirts this week. 

Each year in the month of January, we dedicate time to honor the sacredness of life from conception to natural death. Next 
Tuesday,  January 23, we will have a Rosary Prayer Service praying for the sanctity of life. Your prayers as parents are a power-
ful source of support for our collective commitment to the sanctity of life. Together, we strengthen the foundation of respect 
and reverence for life in the hearts of our students.

As you can see below, our Pandas are gearing up for Catholic Schools Week which begins on January 29. There are all sorts of 
plans for this important week when we celebrate the fact that Catholic education instills not only academic excellence but 
also moral values, fostering a holistic development that shapes individuals into responsible and compassionate members of 
society. We are all looking forward to our week of celebrating Catholic schools!

One very important event happening on the Friday of Catholic Schools Week is our annual Father Daughter Fun Night. This 
is one of Notre Dame Academy’s oldest and most beloved traditions. It will be held on Friday, February 2 at 7:00 p.m. at NDA. 
Dads and daughters, come dressed for your favorite sport, team or athlete. You can enjoy appetizers, drink and a dessert bar, 
games, contests, a photo booth and all sorts of father/daughter activities. Make sure to get your tickets for this fun filled eve-
ning for our Pandas and their fathers. 

Our Fine Arts Department is preparing for the annual showcase to be held January 26-28. The theme this year is New York 
City. Please see below for more details including ticket information.

As you will also see below, our annual Women Making A Difference Luncheon is scheduled for Thursday, March 7. This year we 
are recognizing Betty Baumann Verst (1951), Sandy Bayless Gleeson (1962) and Connie Noll (1985). Please join us in honoring 
these very deserving women.

Finally, thank you to all of the NDA families who have supported this year’s Annual Fund: Striving for Excellence in All We 
Teach and Do. Your commitment to our mission is crucial and greatly appreciated. Thanks for being active members of the 
NDA community. I feel blessed to be part of such a wonderful team atmosphere, 
fostering a positive climate among hardworking students, staff, and faculty.

Have a great week!

In Notre Dame,

Mr. Jack VonHandorf

Have a great day and make good choices! 

THE                            LIFEnda

Panda Press Weekly 
January 17, 2024

https://www.ndapandas.org/support-nda/annual-fund
https://www.ndapandas.org/support-nda/annual-fund


     

Student Life

GOD’S GOODNESS

RADIATED IN A MAGNIFICENT WAY
Thanks to Emi Scott for capturing God’s Goodness radiating in the 
beauty of the sunrise last Friday!

“Never lose an opportunity of seeing anything that is beautiful…wel-
come it in every fair face, in every fair sky, in every fair flower.”

  -Ralph Waldo Emerson (Quote courtesy of Profe)

DECEMBER

STUDENT OF THE MONTH
Congratulations to sophomore Gee-Ann Alliah Villamor Plaza who is 
December’s Student of the Month. You can read more about Gee-Ann 
HERE.

Student 
of the 

Month!

ENSURING SAFETY

PARKING LOT REMINDERS
As we continue to promote student safety at dismissal time, we appre-
ciate the cooperation of all drivers – both students and those who are 
picking up. A reminder to those of you who pick up at the end of the 
day: the Theatre lot, in addition to parking spots 1-21 are reserved for 
those who are picking up. This allows foot traffic to bypass the student 
drivers when they leave the parking lot. It also ensures the safety of our 
student drivers who are exiting the parking lot first.

EARLY RELEASE - Page 14

HANDBOOK HIGHLIGHT
Notes from parents requesting that students be permitted to leave 
school early should be brought to the school office before school so an 
early release slip can be issued. It is important that the student take 
care of this when she arrives at school for attendance purposes. What-
ever class the student is in at the time of dismissal, she is to present the 
slip to the teacher at the start and may leave five minutes prior to the 
time stated on the slip. All students must be signed out of the building 
in the school office before they leave. A student can sign herself out if 
she is driving. If the student returns to school, she must report to the 
school office, so she can be readmitted to classes.

https://www.ndapandas.org/news/2024/01/17/student-of-the-month-november-10


     

GET READY FOR SOME FUN PANDAS!

CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK 
THEMES 
Hey Pandas! Catholic Schools week is quickly approaching and begins 
on January 29. You can find the themes and content for each day on 
this slideshow! 

SHOWCASE YOUR TALENTS

PANDAS GOT TALENT

We are also excited to announce the main event on Friday, February 2 
- PANDAS GOT TALENT! This is an opportunity for ALL Pandas to show-
case the many talents they have, and we have opened up the show 
this year to allow you to showcase a true talent or perform a skit/dance/
act with a group of friends in a lighthearted way. The show will have 
the format of a variety show to showcase the amazing talents of our 
Pandas and also some lighthearted comical skits. Please complete the 
form. Please consider showcasing your talents or performing a skit / 
dance with some friends!

INTERNATIONAL PANDAS

HOST FAMILIES NEEDED
NDA is once again going to host international students from our sis-
ter school in Germany (Liebfrauenschule Vechta) for a portion of the 
2024 fall semester. Two students will be experiencing The NDA Life 
for 6-8 weeks. The German students would love to be in the US to cel-
ebrate Halloween if possible, so we are exploring the idea of having 
the girls arrive here in mid -September and depart at the beginning of 
November. These students speak English very well and are screened 
thoroughly by their school before they are allowed to apply for this 
exchange program. Please call or email Katie Caccavari, NDA Direc-
tor of Enrollment, at caccavarik@ndapandas.org/859-292-1829, if you 
would be interested in more information about this opportunity. Your 
reply is not a commitment but would help us to know which families 
would consider supporting our international student enrollment by 
serving as host families.

Host a Student!

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/111CTIaeQJuP5-tBIS7XqwgLyf8MN6FrGJ3rzyg6NKJQ/edit#slide=id.p
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdmteVXVEtxou2NAWxieLPzUStHKgewfkA6YY_50JwBJmZaUQ/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdmteVXVEtxou2NAWxieLPzUStHKgewfkA6YY_50JwBJmZaUQ/viewform
mailto:caccavarik%40ndapandas.org?subject=


C o m e  d r e s s e d  f o r  y o u r
f a v o r i t e  s p o r t ,  y o u r

f a v o r i t e  t e a m  o r
a t h l e t e !

NDA Father Daughter
Fun Night

Friday, February 2 at 7pm
at NDA
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REGISTER TODAY!

2024 FATHER DAUGHTER FUN NIGHT!
Register today for the hottest tickets in town - NDA’s 2024 Father Daughter Fun Night! This is one of Notre Dame 
Academy’s oldest and most loved traditional events! It will be held on Friday, February 2 at 7:00 p.m at NDA. Dads and 
daughters, come dressed for your favorite sport, team or athlete! You can enjoy appetizers, drink and a delicious dessert 
bar, games, contests, a photo booth and all sorts of father/daughter fun! 

REGISTER TODAY HERE! 

     
LIVE TRAINING DATES

VIRTUS
If you are new to Virtus and need to attend a live training, here are 
some opportunities: 

Diocesan Curia, Bishop Howard Memorial Auditorium, 1125 Madison 
Avenue, Covington, Kentucky. 

• Wednesday, January 24, 2024 - 9:00 AM - 11:30 AM
• Wednesday, January 24, 2024 - 6:00 PM - 8:30 PM
• Wednesday, February 7, 2024 - 9:00 AM - 11:30 AM
• Wednesday, February 7, 2024 - 6:00 PM - 8:30 PM

Immaculate Heart of Mary, Burlington, Kentucky. 
• Thursday, January 11, 2024 - 6:00 PM - 8:30 PM

Remember: To be Virtus compliant, you must read and answer the 
accompanying question on the monthly bulletins.  You should receive 
an email with a link the first week of each month.

IMPORTANT 
INFORMATION
PLEASE READ

https://www.cognitoforms.com/NotreDameAcademy1/_2024FatherDaughterFunNight


MEMORIES FOR LIFE

ORDER YOUR YEARBOOK TODAY
NDA’s 2024 yearbook, 24 hOURS, is on sale now! This is a must have 
for all Pandas! Mr. Glynn and our Publications  team does an AMAZING 
job capturing  all of the wonderful happenings at NDA throughout the 
year and students will look back at their yearbook for years to come. 
You can purchase it online here: jostens.com. 

HOPE SQUAD AND FAMILY FUN

FAMILY TIME WELL SPENT
On Friday, January 12, our students gathered together with their fami-
lies for the first time for the year of 2024. Two of the families listened to 
the HOPE Squad present to them regarding awareness and strategies 
to prevent suicide. The presenters discussed the purpose of the HOPE 
Squad, the curriculum, resources every student could utilize, etc.  
While this was a heavy topic for the students, it was beneficial as their 
mental health is a priority. The other two families enjoyed some fam-
ily bonding time by playing in the gym and the auditorium. Various 
groups of students competed in some friendly games of dodgeball to 
build camaraderie and continue to form strong family relationships. 
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PANDA SPIRIT WEAR!

BAMBOOTIQUE
It’s cold out there Pandas! Get 15% off pants this week in the Bamboo-
tique! You can shop online HERE. 

We are looking for volunteers for the Bambootque. If you can help out, 
please sign up HERE. 

     
DELICIOUS NEWS

WHAT’S FOR LUNCH?
You can find NDA’s lunch menu below and on our website HERE.

Parents, please check your daughter’s lunch account balance. 
We have many overdue accounts and some are quite large.

https://www.jostens.com/
https://bambootique.ndapandas.org/
https://signup.com/client/invitation2/secure/23196538809/false#/invitation
https://www.ndapandas.org/resources/policies-procedures/cafeteria-2


     

CAMPUS MINISTRY NEWS
MAKE A DIFFERENCE!

SERVICE REMINDER
Just a reminder that service work for all Freshmen, Sophomores and Seniors is due at 
the end of the 3rd quarter.  Details about the requirements for each grade level can 
be found here and were shared with the students at the beginning of the year.  Mrs. 
Price will be meeting with each Freshmen and Sophomore over the next few weeks 
to review their service logs and help them put together a plan to complete their hours 
by March 8. 

Students have access to a list of Upcoming Service Opportunities/list of agencies who 
look for volunteers frequently on their Weekly Padlet. As opportunities are called into 
the Campus Ministry Office - they are added to this list.  

MAKE A DIFFERENCE!

RETREATS
Congratulations to our second group of seniors who made their re-
treat last week at the Jesuit Spiritual Center in Milford!  Our 3rd and 
final group of seniors will make their retreat on Feb 26-28.  Information 
will be sent to their parents later this month. 

ALL ARE WELCOME!

UPCOMING LITURGIES
Upcoming Liturgies: 
January 19 - 7:20 a.m.  - Mass in chapel 
January 22 - 3:15 p.m. - Mass in chapel 
January 26 - 7:20 a.m. - Mass in chapel 
January 29 - All School Catholic Schools Week Mass in the gym
February 2 - 7:20 a.m. - Mass in chapel 
A decade of the Rosary is prayed each Monday, Tuesday and Thursday morning in the 
chapel at 7:45 a.m. 

CELEBRATING UNITY

DIOCESAN HIGH SCHOOL MASS
This Thursday evening, January 18,  the Diocese of Covington will be hosting a High 
School Mass and Social from 7:00 p.m. - 9:00 p.m. at Holy Cross in Covington. This 
gathering is open to all High School Students in the Diocese of Covington. This is a 
great way to see the larger church in our area and worship with youth from many 
other schools. RSVP is not required - but appreciated for a more accurate pizza count!  
Students can RSVP to Mrs. Price. 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1fyNz_fAwpwoNVhjgMC1VBmzkz5tkePfBqRoYPza2bKQ/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1bc13d1IJLC0TJP8b_6tgEFdpvkYEJcxX8-B5hJiEewA/edit
mailto:priceb%40ndapandas.org?subject=


     

TRIUMPHS AND ACCOLADES

NDA MOCK TRIAL TEAM SHINES AT 
UK WILDCAT INVITATION!
Congratulations to our amazing Mock Trial Team for participating 
in the UK Wildcat Invitation on Saturday, January 13 at the Univer-
sity of Kentucky.  Their performance was fantastic and they are just 
getting started.  

Special congratulations to Mia Kent for achieving an Outstanding 
AttorneyAward and Clara Heberling for achieving an Outstanding 
Witness Award.  These pandas will be competing at Regionals at 
the end of the month.

Members include Caroline Burton, Addy DeCastro, Phoebe Desch, 
Callie Fedders, Clara Heberling, Mia Kent, Teagan Kruer, Juliana 
Spille, Maria Stepp, Grace Van Hook, Juliana Von Wahlde Mendez, 
Emma White, and Gabrielle White.

IMPORTANT INFORMATION

DIGITAL REPORT CARDS FOR 
SECOND QUARTER 
Digital report cards for the second quarter will be emailed on Wednes-
day, January 17th. The digital report cards will be password protected 
using the student’s seven digit student number as usual. Printed cop-
ies of the report cards are scheduled to be distributed to the students 
during homeroom on Friday. If you have any questions regarding the 
report cards, please contact Mr. Raymond Schlosser directly at either 
schlosserr@ndapandas.org or (859) 292–1846.

PLEASE NOTE!

a

mailto:schlosserr%40ndapandas.org?subject=


FINE ARTS

BRAVA TO NDA BAND MEMBERS

PANDAS REPRESENT AT 
NKU HONOR BAND SYMPOSIUM
A BIG Congratulations goes out to Band Members Sabrina Lemma 
and Audrey Rose who both represented NDA at the NKU Honor Band 
Symposium this past weekend. The NKU Honor Band Symposium in-
cludes only the best HS Musicians in the Tri-State are. These students 
are recommended by their band directors. After rehearsing at NKU for 
two full days an awesome concert is performed at Greaves hall at NKU, 
conducted by a prominent collegiate conductor. During the audition 
process,  Audrey obtained 3rd chair out of 8 honor trombonists who au-
ditioned and Sabrina landed 2nd chair out of 7 honor Alto Saxophonists. 
Thanks panda band members for representing the NDA performing 
arts program so well!

Be sure to check out the NDA/CCH Band at NDA Basketball and the 
CCH Spaghetti Dinner this winter!

NDA/CCH THEATRE DEPARTMENT PRESENTS...

NEW YORK CITY SHOWCASE
Friday, January 26 at 7:00 p.m.

Saturday, January 27 at 2:00 p.m.
Sunday, January 28 at 2:00 p.m.

Welcome to New York! This year’s Showcase features student directed 
and choreographed songs, dances, and scenes all about the famed Big 
Apple. Get into the New York state of mind by enjoying performances 
of Frank Sinatra and Billy Joel classics, to SNL sketches, pop music, and 
your favorite Broadway musical numbers in NDA/CCH’s production of 
New York City Showcase!

Purchase tickets here
$5 for students, faculty, and staff online and at the door
$12 online tickets for non-students/staff
$15 tickets at the door for non-students/staff

Tickets at the door can be paid with cash or venmo only. Concessions 
will be available for cash at intermission

https://www.cognitoforms.com/notredameacademy1/nycshowcase


ATHLETIC DEPARTMENT

FROM THE DESK OF THE

ATHLETIC DIRECTOR
Archery - 
The past weekend the Archery Pandas competed in the Communi-
ty Christian Academy 3D Tournament. This was a little different than 
typical tournaments as our archers shot 3D targets shaped like differ-
ent animals.  The Pandas finished 4th scoring a 1506 and were led by 
Ava Boertlein at 260, Lea Youtsey at 259, Morgan Russell at 250, Sarah 
Beckham 248, Savannah Bien at 246. Congrats to all of our archers!

Also, check out who showed up at target practice last week! 

Swimming  - 
This past weekend, the AquaPandas traveled to Baltimore, MD for 
the National Catholic Championships on the campus of Loyola Uni-
versity Baltimore. The team finished in 6th place out of the 23 teams 
competing. Top 16 individual finishers were Sadie Hartig (2nd in 200 
freestyle and 500 freestyle), Claire Monahan (6th in 200 freestyle and 
3rd in 500 freestyle), Danaka Tucker (8th in 200 freestyle and 5th in 
500 freestyle), Abby Carnes (9th in 200 individual medley and 10th in 
100 backstroke), and Ava Deegan (14th in 100 butterfly). Top 16 relays 
were Monahan, Carnes, Tucker, and Hartig (10th in 200 freestyle relay 
and 6th in 400 freestyle relay). In their free time, the team toured the 
Baltimore Basilica (“America’s First Cathedral), visited the Baltimore 
Aquarium, and went to the top of the World Trade Center in Baltimore. 
Congratulations AquaPandas!

GOGO  
PANDAS!PANDAS!

HELLO SPORTS FANS

ATHLETIC CALENDAR
Don’t miss any of the action with our Panda athletes! Here is the cal-
endar for the upcoming week. 

VOTE!  VOTE!  VOTE!

LET’S GO PANDAS

TIME TO VOTE
Please consider voting for the following student athletes who are up 
for Player of the Week.

Haley Pelstring - Bowling - She shot games of 224 and 197 in the Back 
to School Bash hosted by Fairfield to earn a spot on the all-tourna-
ment team!

Sophia Gibson - Basketball - She scored 17 points and grabbed 13 re-
bounds in a comeback win over Simon Kenton, then scored a career-
high 28 points in a 32-point win over Great Crossing.

Claire Monohan - Swimming/Diving - She took third place in the 500-
yard freestyle at the National Catholic Championships.

Click here to vote! Remember to vote every hour and vote from your 
phone. Congrats to both of them on this achievement!

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1S_e1FSg-YKAdWstndw9OxDLq15vMJd99/edit
https://www.cincinnati.com/story/sports/high-school/high-school-sports/2024/01/15/cincinnati-enquirer-high-school-athlete-of-the-week-jan-15/72233192007/


COUNSELING AND STUDENT SERVICES

    

COLLEGE
REP VISITS

PREPARING FOR THE FUTURE

NDA COLLEGE VISIT SCHEDULE
CLICK HERE for a list of college visits specifically for NDA students/
families. The visits are in the hallway outside the cafeteria. All students 
are welcome to visit the reps. 

NEEDED:

CAREER FAIR PARTICIPANTS 
NDA will be hosting a Career Fair on March 7 from 8:30-11:30 a.m. We 
are in need of parents who would like to come and talk about their 
careers/career journey. If you would be willing to talk to our students 
and have some time available on this morning, we would love to have 
you.  Please contact Chrissy Monohan (monohanc@ndapandas.org) 
to let her know if you could help or you may know someone that may 
be willing to participate.  

MAKE DREAMS COME TRUE

PROM DRESS ASSISTANCE WITH 
CINDERELLA’S CLOSET
Cinderella’s Closet is a local organization that provides prom dresses 
for Junior and Senior students who would otherwise not be able to 
afford to attend. They are a wonderful organization that treat attend-
ees with very special care and attention on the day they attend. NDA 
students who have used them in the past have had wonderful experi-
ences. Not only do they provide you with a prom dress, they provide 
the shoes, accessories, and small alterations as needed at no cost to 
the student. They will have appointment times available on March 14, 
15, and 16. If you and your junior or senior student are in a challenging 
financial position, please reach out to counselor Erin Maggard at mag-
garde@ndapandas.org. To learn more about Cinderella’s closet check 
out the link here to see informational videos.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1DyyCLPzpCMRpAwnT1YhiYN2n7KU0owaMKZpQqI-xDhk/edit
mailto:monohanc%40ndapandas.org?subject=


UNLEASH YOUR ENTREPRENEURIAL SPIRIT

APPLY NOW FOR GSE 2024
Applications are open for the KY Governor’s School for Entrepre-
neurs to current to 9th, 10th, and 11th grade KY residents and are due 
January 22, 2024. Spend 3 weeks of the summer on the campus of 
Northern Kentucky University with other high school entrepreneurs, 
learning how to nurture ideas into businesses. The first step is to cre-
ate a 90-second video showing why you’d be a good team member. 
See the website for information and application tips!

ATTENTION JUNIORS

ACT PREP 
Covington Latin School is delighted to extend an invitation to Dioc-
esan junior students for an upcoming ACT Prep Course.

Dates: Feb. 3rd, Feb. 10th, Feb. 24th, Mar. 2nd
Time: 9:30 AM - 12 PM
Location: Covington Latin School

This comprehensive course is over 4 Saturdays, open to all local ju-
niors, and will be led by Kelley Ching, a seasoned educator and tutor 
with a rich background in education. Kelley holds a master’s degree 
in education and a teaching credential for secondary education. With 
over 25 years of experience, she has been instrumental in helping stu-
dents excel in ACT, SAT, and PSAT.

Course Highlights:

Subjects Covered: English, Math, Reading, and Science
Content Review: Grammar, algebra, and geometry for the English 
and Math sections
Interactive Sessions: Homework assignments provided between ses-
sions for concept reinforcement
Practice Exams: Course book contains 8 practice exams, with one to 
be completed at home
Cost: $400

Required Materials: Students will need to purchase this ACT Prep 
Book

We believe this course will significantly benefit students’ ACT prepara-
tion, providing them with the necessary tools to succeed. Please share 
this information with your junior students and encourage them to 
register early to secure their spot.
How to Register: https://exploremoregifted.wufoo.com/forms/zrpy-
0g21wpzc06/

https://kentuckygse.com/summer-startup/
https://kentuckygse.com/summer-startup/
https://www.amazon.com/dp/1394196504?nodl=1&ref_=cm_sw_r_apin_dp_VGERW8JA3YQGWXYZ0J8T&dplnkId=87cc89d6-9859-42c5-bb1c-6445b851d0ea
https://www.amazon.com/dp/1394196504?nodl=1&ref_=cm_sw_r_apin_dp_VGERW8JA3YQGWXYZ0J8T&dplnkId=87cc89d6-9859-42c5-bb1c-6445b851d0ea
https://exploremoregifted.wufoo.com/forms/zrpy0g21wpzc06/
https://exploremoregifted.wufoo.com/forms/zrpy0g21wpzc06/


FREE WORKSHOP!

VIRTUAL WORKSHOP 
ABOUT THE 2024 FAFSA 
CHANGES
NaviGo Career & College Prep is partnering with the 
NKY KHEAA to offer a Free Virtual Workshop about 
the 2024 FAFSA Changes. It is Saturday, January 20 
from 10 a.m. - 12 p.m. Anyone interested should reg-
ister at https://forms.gle/NLSgcf7utFt3ZSd67 by 
January 19. If you or any families/students have ques-
tions, feel free to contact Jennie D. LaMothe, M.Ed at 
jlamothe@learning-grove.org.

in partnership with 

Are you worried or
confused by all of the

changes to the 2024 FAFSA
application?

Join us for a

FREE VIRTUAL WORKSHOP
Saturday, January 20th

10:00am-12:00pm 
Learn about the changes, ask questions,

and meet the NKY KHEAA Outreach
Counselor, Montanna McClain!

QUESTIONS? navigo@learning-grove.org

an organization of

Register at:

https://forms.gle/NLSg
cf7utFt3ZSd67

or scan the QR Code: 

UNLOCK YOUR FUTURE

INSPIRE TO HIRE 
CAREER EXPO FOR 
SENIOR PANDAS!
Attention Seniors and Senior Parents! Hey Senior 
Pandas! Check out this wonderful opportunity be-
low. Inspire to Hire is a Junior Achievement program 
designed to get high school students excited about 
their futures by exploring career opportunities dur-
ing an interactive career expo featuring more than 
50 area employers. Students will try their hands at 
some of the region’s most in-demand jobs, will meet 
professionals and skilled tradespeople who can ex-
plain all that’s great about their careers, and learn 
what it takes to become qualified. Students even 
have opportunities to sign up for interviews with ex-
hibiting companies! 

Mrs. Stanley will take the first 10 students to show 
interest in this event and who have an excused ab-
sence left for a Career Day! Please send her an email 
at stanleye@ndapandas.org if you have any ques-
tions or if you’d like to attend!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe3DxlIrj0kFoCnB7r2OqrWtSuLrVIPdNcHHBZn1cSku4FIog/viewform
mailto:jlamothe%40learning-grove.org?subject=
mailto:stanleye%40ndapandas.org?subject=


JOIN US

DIOCESE OF COVINGTON 
HIGH SCHOOLS 
DUAL-CREDIT PARENT NIGHT
On behalf of Thomas More, NKU, and Gateway’s Dual-Credit Pro-
grams, we would like to extend a special invitation to families enrolled 
in a Diocese of Covington High School to join us for an in-person dual 
credit information night and plan ahead for the 2024-25 (or beyond) 
academic year.
 
Below, please find more information about the event and how you 
can RSVP.

• When: Thursday, February 22 – 6 p.m. (event should last   

 about two hours)

• Event location: Thomas More University’s Saints Center

• Link to RSVP:                                                                                                                                            

         https://apply.thomasmore.edu/register/covdiodnight2023

Can’t attend in person or looking for a virtual option?

We will be hosting a series of virtual information sessions for any pub-
lic/private/homeschool parent and/or student (via Zoom). RSVPs are 
required to receive the Zoom link and password. Reminders will be 
sent in the lead up to each event.

     Information sessions will be held on:
• January 18 – 6:30 p.m. (via Zoom): https://apply.thomas-
more.edu/register/dualcreditinfo2

• February 15 – 6:30 p.m. (via Zoom):  https://apply.thomas-
more.edu/register/dualcreditinfo3  

ACT SAVINGS

$5 VOUCHER
Please see a $5 voucher below for a February, April, June, or July 2024 ACT test date

https://apply.thomasmore.edu/register/covdiodcnight2023
https://apply.thomasmore.edu/register/dualcreditinfo2
https://apply.thomasmore.edu/register/dualcreditinfo2
https://apply.thomasmore.edu/register/dualcreditinfo3
https://apply.thomasmore.edu/register/dualcreditinfo3


ADVANCING THE MISSION

JOIN THE PLANNING COMMITTEE - BE A PART OF THE FUN!

GEARING UP FOR NDA’S 
26TH ANNUAL GOLF OUTING
NDA’s 26th annual golf outing will be taking place on Friday, June 14 which 
means we are getting a planning committee together now! 

Joining the planning committee is a great way to get involved at NDA, meet 
other parents, and we just have a lot of fun! We will meet once in January, Feb-
ruary, March, April, May and then twice in June leading up to the event. You do 
not have to attend the outing to help plan!  

Sign up for the planning committee HERE! If you have any questions, email 
Myanna Webster at websterm@ndapandas.org.

Notre Dame acaDemy

26th Annual 

Golf Outing
June 14, 2024

Women Making A Difference
A W A R D  L U N C H E O N  2 0 2 4

Thursday, March 7, 2024
Northern Kentucky Convention Center

Covington, Kentucky

11:00 a.m. Registration & Networking
12:00 p.m. Luncheon & Awards Ceremony

Honoring Notre Dame Academy Alumnae for the contributions they 
have made to their families, their communities, and beyond. 

To make your reservation online, CLICK HERE.

you are cordially invited to attend

notre dame academy’s twenty-third annual  

2024 women making a difference honorees

Betty Baumann Verst 1951 Sandy Bayless Gleeson 1962 Connie Noll 1985

RESERVE YOUR SEAT TODAY

YOU’RE INVITED
Three distinguished alumnae from Notre Dame 
Academy will be celebrated at the annual Wom-
en Making a Difference Recognition Award Lun-
cheon, scheduled for Thursday, March 7, 2024. The 
honorees for this year’s event are Betty Baumann 
Verst (Class of 1951), Sandra Bayless Gleeson (Class 
of 1962), and Connie Noll (Class of 1985).

Now in its twenty-third year, the Women Making 
a Difference award program acknowledges the 
remarkable contributions of Notre Dame Acad-
emy alumnae to their families and communities 
through service, professional achievements, and 
philanthropic endeavors. It is a tribute to these 
women for embodying NDA’s proud legacy and 

their continued impact on the world. Additionally, the luncheon plays a vital role in raising funds for tuition assis-
tance at Notre Dame Academy.

The ceremony will take place at the Northern Kentucky Convention Center in Covington, commencing with reg-
istration and networking at 11:00 a.m., followed by the luncheon at 12:00 p.m. The Women Making A Difference 
luncheon warmly welcomes all alumnae, corporate representatives, parents, and friends of Notre Dame Academy. 

Ticket information and sponsorship opportunities can be found HERE. For more information, please contact Notre 
Dame Academy’s Director of Alumnae Relations, Lisa Willenbrink Mosley ’95  at mosleyL@ndapandas.org  or 
859.292.1852. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1cmUjFcj_B1F4-kjeATItuMy7xNe9EwAluSZ8_7ZdY6Y/viewform?ts=658c857b&edit_requested=true
mailto:websterm%40ndapandas.org?subject=GOLF%20OUTING
https://host.nxt.blackbaud.com/registration-form/?formId=cf9a8bc5-4d6a-46ea-8617-f9a8831a6a3b&envId=p-QYte-iVJ-0q6fzj17O1VeA
https://host.nxt.blackbaud.com/registration-form/?formId=cf9a8bc5-4d6a-46ea-8617-f9a8831a6a3b&envId=p-QYte-iVJ-0q6fzj17O1VeA
mailto:mosleyL%40ndapandas.org?subject=


Important dates

January 19     Mass in Chapel 7:20 a.m. - All are welcome!

January 23     Rosary Prayer Service - Praying for the Sanctity of Life

      Basketball Grade School Night - Fr/JV/V - 4:30/6:00/7:30pm

January 24     Green Dot Bystander Training 

January 26-28         NYC Showcase

January 28      Catholic Schools Week begins

January 29     Nunday Monday - Mass with the SNDs

January 30     Sisterhood Sleep over - PJ Day

January 31     Neon Day

      CSW Volleyball Game 6:30 p.m. 

February 1     Holiay Dress

February 2     NDA’s Got Talent

      Father/Daughter Dance

February 8     Sips and Stem- Alumnae Event

February 10     ACT at NDA

February 12     HOPE Week Begins

February 14     Ash Wednesday Mass - Auditorium

February 15        Theatre Class Zoo Field Trip

February 20    Textiles Field Trip to Joann Fabrics 

COMMUNITY
   NEWS 

SHARING OUR

Community News
You can find a complete list of community news HERE. 

• 2023-24 Thomas More Dual-Credit Information Sessions 
• Molly Mayer’s Studio of Dance

https://www.ndapandas.org/news/2023/08/02/community-news-2

